
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
Children in Need 2021 
We had a surprise visitor in school this morning when Pudsey Bear appeared along 
with BBC Radio Newcastle. Key Stage 2 performed the Children in Need song 
accompanied by Makaton. We have not been sent any footage yet from them, but we 
think there is a link on BBC Radio Newcastle’s Twitter page. They were very excited 
about coming to school because they could hear the children practising as they were parking their cars. 
They also said, once again, what fantastic children we had throughout the whole school and that they 
would be returning! Fingers crossed that we appear on Look North tonight. 
 

Christmas Dinner 
We will still be having our Christmas dinner this year on Wednesday 15th December. Christmas in school 
will again be a little different this year, but we are still having dinner! Please go online to order your 
child’s Christmas dinner by Wednesday 1st December. Any problems, please speak to our office for 
help. 
 
Reading Newsletter 
The next instalment of our reading newsletter is attached. Years 5 and 6 had a 
fantastic morning yesterday when local author and illustrator, Kylie Dixon, came 
into school to work with them. 
 
School Admissions 
If your child is currently in Nursery, admissions is currently open to apply for a place in our Reception 
class for September 2022. The closing date for this is January 15th. If you wish to have a place at 
Pegswood Primary School, you must apply before this date. Although it seems a long way off, please 
take 10 minutes to register online and apply for your place. If you do not, there is no guarantee you will 
be offered a place, even though you attend our Nursery. If you have any questions, please ask any of the 
Nursery team or our office. The link is below: 
 
https://www.northumberland.gov.uk/Education/Schools/School-admissions-places-appeals-
1/Reception-entry-applications.aspx 
 
Forest School dates 
These are the dates when certain classes are working in Forest School with Mrs McGuire. Please would 
your child come to school dressed in clothes that you do not mind getting a little dirty. They also should 
have boots or waterproof shoes and now that the weather is getting colder, a warm coat, hats and 
gloves. 
Monday 22nd November Year 3 
Tuesday 23rd November Year 2  
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